
  
          

 

     
       

  
  

 
  

 

              
         

                       
                

               
              

           

                   
                   

                    
                

                  
    

                    

                    
               

               

                     
              

               
   

                   
    

                  
                

            



I feel that my role as a carer means that I do not have the same rights, opportunities or choices as
the rest of the community due to this lack of services and funding.

• I do not wish to spend the rest of my life on the Carer Payment. I want to be able to work at
least part time but under the present system this is going to be very difficult to do.

• You do not receive the Carer Payment if married or living with someone. That would mean in
this situation (as when I was married previously) I would be totally financially dependent on
the other person unless able to work.

• As the main carer for my disabled son, I find myself in a situation where he is dependent on
me almost every minute that he is at home. This substantially restricts my ability to socialise
and also to achieve my academic goals in order to try to rejoin the workforce.

I feel that the best way for the role and contribution of carers in society to be recognised is to set up
funding and services that enable us access the same social and working opportunities as the wider
community. Perhaps this could be achieved by utilising a system such as the new post school funding
system in NSW, or a system similar to family day care that would give access to more flexible hours
of care.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration as part of the Committee's Inquiry. I look forward
to reviewing the recommendations you make you make in order to improve support for carers.

Yours sincerely

Susan 




